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These cruise ships make all of the profit but then accept no responsibility for the byproducts and
toxic waste of their business.
How is this acceptable or ethical?

Scrubbers need to be banned---period.
Heavy fuel oil which is used by scrubbers has no place in Puget Sound or the ocean where
communities and marine wildlife depend on the cleanliness of the water for survival.

Amendment #2 should be adopted.

This holds the cruise ship industry to the standards they need to be held up against to terminate the
dumping of all scrubber wastes in Puget Sound.

This amendment must be adopted.

Why should you allow Puget Sound to be slowly destroyed?

Lastly, Puget Sound needs to be as clean and pure as possible to provide a healthy home for marine
wildlife.

Proof that the cruise vessel traffic has been detrimental to this area exists just from the reduced
activity of these ships when COVID hit.

This is how the Puget Sound should be and with the banning of scrubbers, that would be a major
step in protecting these waters.

Scrubber dumping must never be permitted again. It's bad policy, bad precedent and it's toxic to the
area.



